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Dear Colleague, 
Regional Meeting on Tuesday 23 January 2018 at Rugby School, Rugby, Warwickshire.

CV22 5EH 
I am writing to advise you there has been a change of venue for the Regional Meeting on Tuesday 23 January 2018, which will now be held at Rugby School. Lawrence Sheriff Street, Rugby, Warwickshire. CV22 5EH. Directions attached.
The School founded in 1567 by Lawrence Sheriff celebrated its’ 450th Anniversary year in 2017, and as you may know is the birthplace of Rugby Football.  It is a now a day and boarding co-educational Independent School and is one of the top academic schools in Britain.  Please refer to the website www.rugbyschool.co.uk which includes a video. 
This is a fantastic opportunity for us to visit the School which has kindly been arranged by Stephen Forster, LACA Vice-Chair, Designate and Business Development Manager, Chartwells.  
Programme 

3.00pm – 3.30pm Arrival, Tea, Coffee and Biscuits

3.30pm – 4.10pm Effects of Brexit on the Catering Supply Chain, Darren Byford,  
                             Yorkshire Purchasing 
4.10pm – 4.50pm The rise in Multi-Academy Trusts and what this may mean for school

                             caterers and suppliers to the education market, Chris Jukes, Primary

                             Executive Leader, CAM Academy Trust 
4.50pm – 5.10pm Catering operation at Rugby School, Karen Pardoe, General Manager,               
                             Chartwells Independent
5.10pm – 5.45pm Regional updates

5.45pm – 6.00pm Comfort Break
6.00pm                 Light refreshments
Charge
£10 (inc.VAT) per person or £30 (inc.VAT) for 4 persons if booked by 15 January 2018.
To be paid before the Event please.
Booking Form
Revised Booking Form attached.  It is not necessary to complete this if you have already returned a Booking Form to Pat.  If you are now unable to attend please advise Pat accordingly by email. 
New Bookings - Please return with your payment to Pat not later than Monday, 15 January 2018:
Email: pathughes@educaterers.co.uk
Tel: 01926 412999 or 07717 891072

Postal address on Booking Form
I look forward to meeting with you on 23 January 2018. 
Diary Dates
Thursday, 15 March 2018 

AGM

The Limes, Solihull 

Tim Blowers, LACA National Chair will be in attendance at this Meeting

Thursday 7 June 2018 

Training Seminar, Free Event - Venue TBC.

Next Committee Meeting
7 February 2018
Annual Awards Evening 2018
I am pleased to report that the Annual Ball and Awards Evening on 13 October, held for the third year running at the fabulous Chateau Impney was very successful and enjoyed by all who attended.  However, the Committee would like to attract a larger attendance and request Members to put forward alternative suggestions for the evening (Annual Awards to be included) and venue.   Would you attend if the Event was held on Thursday evening instead of Friday evening?
Please email (address above) your ideas to me and also indicate if Thursday evening is your preference.  These will then be discussed by the Committee at the Meeting on 7 February 2018.  I look forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely

Kath Hayton
Kath Hayton

Hon.  Secretary
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